
 

 

Friday 4th October 2019 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please upload your child’s achievements onto Tapestry and we will 

share them with the whole class. 

Letters and Sounds 

 

With your child please search at 

home for an object to bring in for 

the sound tray.  It is very  

important that your child knows 

what they have brought in! 

Please explain to your child that 

Thursday’s sound comes at the 

end or in the middle of words.  If 

you can’t find an object, your 

child could bring in a picture they 

have drawn.  Please bring in an  

object/picture with the sound on 

the following mornings… 

Monday– h 

Tuesday– b 

Wednesday–f 

Thursday– ff 
 

(eg. hat, bag, flower, something fluffy) 

Please read with your 

child on a daily basis 

and record it in the  

yellow reading record.  

The school reading books 

will be changed when it 

has been read twice. 

Forest School 

 
 

For a Forest School session your 

child will not need to wear their 

school uniform.  We would like the 

children to come to school wearing 

clothes that are suitable for the 

weather that you do not mind  

getting dirty.   

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Every Monday this 

half term  

Every Thursday this 

half term  

Alfie  

Caiden  

Christopher  

Dylan  

Ella L 

Ella R 

Ella S 

Flynn  

Freddie  

Harley B 

Harley T 

James  

Joshua  

Katelyn  

Keian  

Charley  

Destiny  

Teddy  

Elliott  

Emily-May  

Fletcher  

Hannah  

Harry  

Harvey  

Jack  

Toby G 

Oscar G 

Maddie  

Oscar S 

Paloma  

Please check your emails and activate 

your Tapestry account if you have not 

done so already. 

Thank you to everyone who has  

returned our spare uniform.  We are 

very low on spare kit, so please make 

sure your child has a full spare kit on 

their peg and return any items  

borrowed. 


